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MEDIA ALERT: RSPCA AUSTRALIA ANNOUNCEMENT 
THURSDAY 1020AM 

RSPCA Australia will be holding a media conference at 1020am on Thursday 17 May 

2018 in the Senate Courtyard at Australia’s Parliament House. 

RSPCA Australia Chief Science and Strategy Officer Dr Bidda Jones will be responding 
to the release of the Federal Government’s McCarthy review into the live export of 
Australian sheep.  
 

Dr Jones will be available to answer questions from media during and after the news 
conference. 
 

 To view footage and images from on-board the live export ship, click here.  
 

For more information or an interview with an RSPCA Australia spokesperson, please 
contact: 
 
Jane Speechley, Communications and Campaigns Lead, RSPCA Australia 
Email: jspeechley@rspca.org.au  
Mobile: 0419 748 907 

For all the latest RSPCA Australia news, visit www.rspca.org.au or follow RSPCA Australia on Facebook and Twitter. 
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